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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are very much looking forward to welcoming your child to Braidhurst High School in 
August 2022.   
 
In preparation for this we are delighted to have the opportunity to invite you to attend an 
information session at Braidhurst High School on Tuesday the 17th of May.  This meeting will 
allow us to discuss transition, prior to the two-day visit on Wednesday the 18th and Thursday 
the 19th of May.  The meeting will begin at 7pm.  Here you will have the opportunity to meet 
members of the Senior Leadership Team and Pupil Support Teachers.   
 
From 6pm representatives of MIYO Apparel, uniform suppliers, will be on hand to discuss 
uniform, carry out a measurement service and allow you to pre-order your child’s uniform.  
They will also have some limited stock available for sale on the night.   
 
It has been over two years since we have been able to welcome groups of parents into the 
school, it is something we have missed, and we hope you take the opportunity to meet with 
us.   
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Ms J. Kerr 
Depute Head Teacher 


